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American delegation from Minority Institutions visits JMI to explore 
academic collaboration 

 
A group of 14 faculty members from various Minority Serving Institutions 
and Community Colleges in the US called on the Vice Chancellor, Professor 
Mazhar Asif and Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) faculty members to explore 
academic and research opportunities with the university. The delegates 
represented diverse fields like Behavioural Sciences, Ethnic and Race 
Studies, Urban Studies and Planning, Physical Science, Legal Studies, 
Natural and Physical Sciences, Geography, History and Philosophy.  
 
JMI Vice Chancellor, Professor Mazhar Asif welcomed the delegates and 
invited them to engage with JMI faculty members to explore academic and 
research collaborative opportunities in various domains of knowledge. 
Speaking on the occasion, Professor Mazhar Asif underscored the 
significance of academic and research collaboration in the contemporary 
world to bring competencies together for the benefit of humankind as 
visualized in the National Education Policy (NEP)-2020 that the Government 
of India unfolded. He further emphasized the importance of learning global 
languages to bring diverse cultures together to make the world culturally 
rich through convergences of civilizational values emanating from different 
physical and cultural spaces.  
 
The visit of the delegation took place under the aegis of the American 
Institute of Indian Studies (AIIS) with which JMI has had a long-standing 
partnership to grant research and academic affiliations to American 
scholars and academics to promote Indic Studies besides organizing joint 
academic activities.  The delegation was jointly led by Dr. Purnima Mehta, 
Director General, AIIS, New Delhi and Prof. Amar Sawhney, Miami Dade 
College, Florida.   
 



The delegates visited various departments and centres with their potential 
matches to interact with the faculty members.  
 
The delegation had a luncheon meeting with the JMI Vice Chancellor that 
was attended by JMI faculty members and other senior officials of the 
university.  
 
Prof. Md. Mahtab Alam Rizvi, Registrar, JMI thanked the visiting delegation 
for their visit and hoped that their engagement with the faculty members 
would result in substantive academic gains for the partnering institutions 
for the upgradation of teaching and learning processes.   
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